
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodie and The Big Send Off 

I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2025 Leavers’ Hoodie 

for your child. 

We are working with Fizz, the UK's premier supplier of Leavers’ Hoodies, and are eagerly anticipating 

what are sure to be wonderful keepsakes to celebrate their time at the school. 

The hoodies will have ‘Class of 2025’ printed on the back, with the names of all students in the Year Group 

underneath. Please note, if you have not consented to publications your child’s name will not appear. If 

you wish this to be changed, please contact me on the email address below.  Students can pick from a 

huge range of 100 different colours. They also have the opportunity to personalise their hoody with a 

nickname too at a small extra cost. 

It is essential that their orders are placed in plenty of time so that they don't miss out. There will only be 

one order.  The deadline for orders is 01/04/2025.  Students will not be able to place orders after this 

date. 

To place an order, please visit the following website: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 

Our School Unique ID is: 26045YR11 

The school will not be able to order any spare hoodies, as the company do not allow additions after the 

deadline.  So please don't miss out! 

All orders will be delivered to school. Pupils will be invited to wear these during their final year group 

assembly. 

On this day, we will also hold our annual ‘Big Send Off’.  This is a joyful event in our school calendar and 

one that pupils often look forward to during their time in the school. We will share more information 

about this event closer to the time. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Carri Black 

Head of Year 11 

 
 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

